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St. Joan of Arc Secondary School Parent-Teacher Association

55 Braemar Hill Road, North Point, Hong Kong % i#db /4 % % L8 55 3%
TEL: 2578 5984; Fax:2578 5725

Ref. no. P51/2021-22
22" July 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Parent-child Movie Appreciation

In order to encourage parents and students to actively participate in parent-child activities, the
association is going to organize a film appreciation activity, so that parents and students can enjoy a
moving and inspirational film before the end of the summer vacation. A post-movie sharing session is
arranged after the movie. This is definitely a rare learning experience with your child, please participate

it actively. Details are as follows:

Activity Name: Parent-child Movie Appreciation

Date: 28 August 2022 (Sunday)

Time: 11:30 am

Venue: House 5, Grand Kornhill Cinema, 4/F, Kornhill Plaza South, 2 Kornhill Road,
Quarry Bay, Hong Kong

Movie Title: "\ E £ Pretty Heart"

Cost: Free (funded by the Government Home-School Cooperation Program)

Quota: 82 people (55 parents / teachers + 27 students)

Registration Method: Registration based on a “one student + two parents” as a single unit. Members
who are interested in participating in this event can register at the following
website on or before 19 August 2022 11:59 pm. The number of places is limited.
If there are too many applicants, "draw lots" will be used to determine the
participants.

Tickets Collection: Successful applicants will receive a phone call from the school before 24 August
2022. Please check in and collect your tickets 15 minutes before the start of the
film. Students need to bring their student ID card to enter the theatre.

All admissions must strictly abide by the following regulations:
1. Wear a mask at all times (except eating or drinking)

2. Body temperature check before entering the cinema



3. Scan the QR code via "Leave Home Safe" mobile application when entering the cinema
4.  Present the valid COVID-19 vaccination record or Medical Exemption Certificate with QR code

for scanning upon entering the cinema

https://forms.gle/dMLYL4MJIt2W316uC6

If you have any enquiries, please contact Ms. Yip at 2578 5984

Yours sincerely,

g ~
Parent-Teach@ ation of

St. Joan of Arc Secondary School

Let your hope keep you joyful, be patient in your troubles, and pray at all times (Rom 12:12)



